
FALL 2023 REGISTRATION 
  

ONLINE VIP REGISTRATION  
FOR OUR EXISTING FAMILIES ONLY! 

 
STARTING FRIDAY, APRIL 21ST THROUGH 

SUNDAY, APRIL 30TH 
 
 

On these dates only, our existing dance families will receive 
50% off the registration fee. Registration will be through our 

parent portal. Class placements will be on a first come- first serve 
basis. After the online registration form is completed, an email will 

be sent with the 50% off registration fee 
and the tuition deposit payment.  

 
On Monday, May 1st, we will be opening the rest of our spots to 

non-existing dancers.  
 

As of Thursday June 1st, online registration will require the 
registration fee plus the tuition deposit and September’s payment.  

 
Our 2023-2024 Dance Schedule will be emailed to everyone by 

the end of March. We are very excited to announce that all classes 
will be held in our new state of the art facility in the Howell Plaza, 

next to Harbor Freight! 
 

DANCE CLASS SIZES ARE LIMITED 


